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Mrs. Kamentha Seolall
Kamentha is working as a Quality Assurance Pharmacist and has 
completed the Advanced Health Management Programme.

“The AHMP has benefitted me in the following ways: 
1) I was able to relate the concepts learnt, to my experience in the    
    retail, hospital, IT, NGO and distribution pharmacy sector.

2) My knowledge and skills were enhanced especially with regards to  
    project management and financial management.

3) AHMP gave me the opportunity to network with other health care  
    professionals”.

She believes that FPD is an excellent organisation that provides a 
much-needed educational service to professional people.

“FPD fills the "knowledge and skills" gap by providing the high 
quality, practical short courses.”
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